
 

REPORT TO THE COMMUNITY AND CULTURAL AFFAIRS COMMISSION 

 
            
   
 
RECOMMENDATION: 
Approve sponsorship of $800 for the September/October concert. 
 
BACKGROUND / DISCUSSION: 
September 15, 2017 to October 15, 2017 is Hispanic Heritage Month.  A concert is desired for 
the community to highlight this. 
 
FISCAL IMPACT: 
Should this be approved, funding would be allocated from the Community and Cultural Affairs 
Commission budget. 
 

DATE:  August 9, 2017 

TITLE: Sound Xperience 
  
Prepared by: Chair, Pamela Berry and Vice Chair Requita Grant 

Reviewed by: Community Development Director, Daniel Porras PE 
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